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Headteacher: Mrs Rebecca Reed BA (Hons) Ed. 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,         23rd June 2021 
 
 
As you will know last week the government pushed back the opening of the lockdown restrictions. 
Unfortunately this has meant we need to amend our guidance for our visits on Thursday 15th July. 
Please can we request that only one adult attends with your child and ask that no siblings come 
along. This will ensure we keep within the guidelines and still enable the visits to take place. In 
addition, please can we ask you confirm your attendance so we will know numbers in advance, 
please email yearr@chantry.e-sussex.sch.uk to let us know.  
 
We will be having small groups in at a time (please see your previous letter detailing your time 
slot) and every child will have the opportunity to explore the indoor classroom with you - we do ask 
that you bring a face mask to wear please. During this session you will receive further information 
regarding your child’s transition to school. In the meantime, please access our school website for 
transition videos and further information or email us at yearr@chantry.e-sussex.sch.uk  
 
 
http://www.chantry.e-sussex.sch.uk/web/starting_school_september_2021/476191  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 

 


